
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/31/2012 3:22:36 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Horner, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 

Singh, Amrit P (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=APS5); 
Keane, Dennis (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DMK5) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: rate forecasting 

Ed - finally, something I can help out with as it is more within my control. Yes, 
absolutely. I think that is a great idea. I'm cc'ing Amrit (in charge of rates) and Trina 
(in charge of Amrit). 

From: Randolph, Edward F. [mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 3:10 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: rate forecasting 

Brian, 

As you may be aware my folks have been working on a long term rates forecasting project (I 
think there have been a number of data requests to PG&E). It is very important to me that we 
get this right so the next step I would like to pursue is to compare the draft we have with what 
the utilities have been telling Legislatures, the Governor, etc. about what you are forecasting. 
To that end, I would like to set up a time for PG&E to bring in the right people to meet with me 
and our rates team and hopefully give us the same presentation PG&E has given to 
Legislators on rates. 

Can we make that happen in the next few weeks? Thank you. 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@cpuc,ca.gov 
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